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 Next PAC Meeting: December 7th at 7pm 

Join the Zoom meeting! 
Meeting ID: 655 4980 9885 Password: 444373 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
     
   

Chair Lana M. Vice Chair Hollie J. 
Treasurer Christine Q. Fundraising Sergio P. 
Hot Lunch Stacy S. Secretary VACANT 
DPAC Rep. Stacy S.   

Lord Baden Powell 
Elementary PAC December Newsletter 

Upcoming PAC Meetings 
 

Next PAC 
Meeting 

 
December 7th  

7:00 pm  
 

Can’t join us? Check 
out the  

meeting minutes! 
 

Important Dates 
 

December 8th & 9th  
Filming holiday 
concert *bring 

costumes* 
 

December 10th  
Report cards 

Hot lunch: Pasta 
 

December 16th  
Holiday concert & 

 Domino’s Pizza night 
 

December 17th  
$50 due – gr 5 camp 

Last day of school 
 

Click here for the 
school calendar 

Join us on Facebook          Newsletters                      Email the Chair                 Website 

 

Despite the cyclone windstorm, we pumped the 
music and made new friends with many of you in 
our PAC community at the November 1st meet-
and-greet event. Treats were provided to kids as 
they enjoyed PLINKO. Parents had an opportunity 
to log into LBP’s Facebook Page and sign up for our 
mailing list. If you missed out on this fun event and 
are interested in getting involved, email me for 
more information or email Hollie to be part of our 
mailing list. We’d love you to join our team! 
 
 

The PAC has been busy, and we are excited to share updates on our activities. 
Read below for more information. 
 
Lana Matheson 
PAC Chair, 2020-22 
 

Congratulations to the following winners of draw prizes from the PAC Meet-and-
Greet event: Mika Miyaoka (Tim Horton’s gift card); Rexad Bazari (Starbucks gift 
card); Shawn Garrels (Ford swag bag); Diana Bohorquez (Dish towels & Swedish 
dish towel); Sudha Jibin (Votive candles & Hallowe’en craft kit). We were excited 
to have new members join our meeting in October and look forward to working 
with new volunteers. We are still in need of a PAC Secretary to help take minutes at 
meetings. The position is an excellent way to learn about how the PAC works and 
to understand what is going on at LBP. There is significant support available for 
anyone who volunteers. For more information, contact Hollie. 

We acknowledge with gratitude that we live, work and play on the unceded and traditional territory of the Kwikwetlem First 
Nation, which lies within the shared territories of the Tsleil-Waututh, Katzie, Musqueam, Squamish and Sto:lo Nations. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2536504783240765
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/lordbadenpowell/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx#/=
mailto:lanaryan@telus.net?subject=PAC Inquiry
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/lordbadenpowell/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/lordbadenpowell/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2536504783240765
mailto:lanaryan@telus.net?subject=PAC Inquiry
mailto:holliedjones1@gmail.com?subject=PAC Mailing List
mailto:holliedjones1@gmail.com?subject=PAC Secretary Inquiry
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/lordbadenpowell/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
https://phsa.zoom.us/j/65549809885?pwd=T2tYbFE0eEs0aUY2QW9ZRlpIcGFTUT09
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Support LBP 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

All money raised 
goes directly to 
improving the 
educational 

experience – like the 
outdoor garden! 

 
Click the links below 

to learn more! 
 

Reminder: Use LBP 
code E057101 at the 

Return-It Depot! 

 
 
 
 
 
  
     
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Fundraising 
It has been a successful term of fundraising for LBP! The Purdy’s holiday chocolate 
sale was very successful with over $3000 in sales – that means $800 profit to LBP! 
We averaged just over $200 per hot lunch day. Finally, I am very excited to share 
that the Royal Canadian Legion #263 has very generously provided us with $6000 
to build the outdoor garden in the courtyard and work will start in January. 
Fantastic fundraising efforts to help us meet our ambitious $12,000 fundraising goal 
for this year! All money raised through fundraising will benefit the students through 
projects like the courtyard transformation. Thank you everyone for generously 
supporting LBP! 
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LBP Fundraising 2021-22

Pizza and a Concert 
Calling all pizza lovers! Watch the LBP Holiday Concert 
while enjoying some Domino’s Pizza! See details below on 
how to enjoy a delicious pizza AND help LBP reach this 
year’s $12,000 fundraising goal!  
 
Date: Thursday, December 16th (all day) 
Location: Domino’s Pizza at 1206 Austin Ave, Coquitlam 
 
Ordering in person: Please mention “Lord Baden Powell 
Elementary” when placing your order. 
Ordering online: Please add “Lord Baden Powell 
Elementary” in the delivery instructions field at checkout. 
 
Domino’s will donate 20% of all orders placed by LBP 
families to the PAC. 
 

https://phsa.zoom.us/j/65549809885?pwd=T2tYbFE0eEs0aUY2QW9ZRlpIcGFTUT09



